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Dear Parents/Guardians 

I hope you enjoy reading this week’s newsletter 
which is a real celebration of our pupils and their 
achievements. You will see the ‘Lead learners’ which 
are the pupils nominated for exemplifying the Hillside 
Way in a particular subject area. As always I am so 
proud of all our Lead Learners.  

It has been a pleasure this week to select our new 
Prefects, this was an extremely tough process this 
year. I am delighted to share a photo of our new 
Prefects and I can’t wait to see everything they are 
going to achieve. 

This week we have also selected and appointed a 
number of our Year 9 pupils to be ‘Transition 
Ambassadors’ these pupils will support our Year 6 
pupils through the transition process.  

What great examples of pupil leadership, I can’t 
thank these pupils enough for the time and support 
they give to our school. 

Amanda Ryan,  Principal 

Transition Ambassadors 
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Make Every Day Count: The Final 15 at Hillside High! 
As we approach the final stretch of the school year, it’s more important than ever 
for all pupils at Hillside High School to stay focused, engaged, and present. With 
just 15 days to go, every single one matters. 

Learning doesn’t stop in July — our teachers are continuing to deliver valuable 
lessons that support progress, prepare pupils for the next academic year, and 
ensure everyone finishes strong. Excellent attendance and effort now will make a 
real difference. 

But it’s not just about the classroom. The final days of term are packed with 
exciting events that showcase the spirit of Hillside. We’ve got our Festival of Sport, 
Community evening and of course, Hillfest — a fantastic finale of music, food, and 
fun! 

Let’s finish the year with the same energy, pride, and commitment that make 
Hillside High School such a special place to learn and grow. Be here, be ready, and 
let’s make the last 15 days count! 
                Mr Edwards 

I would like to introduce you to our Year 9 Transition Ambassadors. 
Our Year 9 pupils applied to be transition ambassadors because 
they want to help our new Year 7 pupils to have the smoothest 
transition to secondary school possible. They will be on hand at all 
the upcoming transition events and are available to answer any 
questions our new Year 7 pupils may have and put their worries at 
ease.  

If you are currently in Year 6 and have any questions that you 
would like to put to our Transition Ambassadors you can email them 
on t.ambassadors@hillsidehighschool.co.uk  - Miss Collins 

mailto:t.ambassadors@hillsidehighschool.co.uk


Attendance  

                                                                      

Mr Edwards  
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Year 8—Lead Learners  

Year 7—Lead Learners  

Matilda S- Art, Physical Education 
& Drama 

Lottie C - Computer Science 
Chyler B - Technology 

Josh L  - English 
Amelia McC - Geography 

Oliver H - History 
Bethany F - Maths 

Lillie W - Music 
Josh D - Religious Studies 

Charlotte C - Science 
Megan H - Spanish 

Lucas E - Personal Development 
 

Ruben C - Art  
Jarda A - Computer Science 

Avi M - Technology 
Mya Rose R - Drama 

Chaya T - English 
Hannah P - Geography 

Mya S - History 
Mollie P - Maths 
Artiom Z - Music 

Bella E - Religious Studies 
Alexandra N - Science 

Bella R- Spanish 
Kaitlyn Q - Personal Development 
Anthony D - Physical Education 
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Iwinosa A- Art  
Peace O-S - Computer Science 

Louie M - Technology 
Tilly T - Drama 

Lacey N - English & History 
Michelle N - Geography 

David V - Maths 
Talia N - Music & Religious 

Studies 
Megan C - Science 

Dayan K - Spanish & Physical 
Education 

Remi R - Personal Development 
 

Year 9—Lead Learners  

Year 10—Lead Learners  

Emily M - Art  
Sophia C - Business Studies 

Malinsa W - Computer Science 
Lilie C - Drama 

Madeline S - Dance 
Queen I - English & 3D Design 

Queensley I - Geography 
Amy W  - Hospitality 

Ellie L - History & Physical 
Education 

Cristian T - ICT 
Kade G - Maths 
Dexter D - Music 

Sophie L - Science 
Jo-Leigh O - Spanish 

Unique O - Photography 
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Safeguarding, Emotional Wellbeing and Mental Health  

Thought for  
the Week 

Festival of Sport Day - Friday 4th July 
Friday 4th July is Hillside’s annual ‘Festival of Sport’ day, whereby pupils will participate in a 
range of sports based activities throughout the day. We ask that pupils arrive to school in the 
Hillside PE kit including suitable footwear. We also ask them to bring a non-fizzy drink and sun 
cream and hat if necessary. Pupil will rotate around four zones throughout the day competing in 
their year group and also against other forms as part of the ‘Continents Leagues’. 

            Mr Clarke  

Festival of Sport Day 2025 

Year 10 Dancers – Dance Workshop 
The Year 10 dancers have been running dance workshops at Bedford primary school for Year 3 
pupils over the last two weeks. The dancers have demonstrated excellent leadership skills and 
have successfully delivered dance workshops on “Matilda” and “High School Musical” – the Year 
3 pupils absolutely loved the experience! Well done to Kaitlyn Hoban, Madeline Stewart, Jess 
McDonald and Frankie Lane. 
                    Mrs Austin  


